
CRAWLEY PARISH COUNCIL 2021-22 ACCOUNTS 

EXPLANATION OF VARIANCES ON ACCOUNTING STATEMENTS 

 

Line 2 – our precept was increased because our spending needs were higher in 2021-22 than the 

previous year. 

 

Line 3 – our other receipts increased because we received a £500 grant from Oxfordshire County 

Council to assist with the cost of maintaining the defibrillator, which is located at the Lamb Inn.  

We expect to spend this money over a number of years. 
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